
 

It’s new! 

It’s exciting! 

It’s fun for all the family. 

FESTIVE FIREWORKS AND CHRISTMAS MARKET 

November 25th 

NON - UNIFORM DAYS 

Some things are too good to miss, so we are including in our 

Christmas Market our very popular “TEDDY TOMBOLA STALL” 

and the magical “WRAPPED PRESENT STALL” 

In return for a “non- uniform day” we are asking for:- 

 FRIDAY NOVEMBER 4TH:- All children to bring a clean washed teddy (or 

soft toy) to school, to go on the stall. (This will allow us time to wrap and 

ticket them ready for the stall). 

FRIDAY NOVEMBER  18TH :-All children to bring a wrapped Christmas 

present to school. Please label the present with the appropriate name. I.e. 

Mum, Dad, Grandmother etc. If the present is for a child please add the age 

group that it would be suitable for, i.e. baby, toddler , 3-5, 5-7  etc. 

May we take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support, 

and look forward to seeing you at our brand new venture. 

 Jo Lewis  

P.T.F.A. 


